
The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) 
will hold a public hearing to discuss the planning 
and development of Active Transportation (bicycle 
and pedestrian facilities) in the ten county Bryan 
District. The hearing will include presentations 
by Texas A&M University, the City of College 
Station, the City of Bryan, and the Bryan/College 
Station Metropolitan Planning Organization.

The public is invited to attend this hearing. Learn 
about recent local developments and upcoming projects. There will be ample 
opportunity for public comment at the hearing. Visit www.txdot.gov and Search: 
Active Transportation to review the presentations and other information. 

Written comments may also be submitted in writing to Mr. Maurice Jacob, LA., Bryan 
District Bicycle and Pedestrian Coordinator, TxDOT, 2591 North Earl Rudder 
Freeway, Bryan, Texas 77803-5190 or e-mail comments to: maury.jacob@txdot.gov. 
Comments received before Tuesday, April 24, 2018 will become part of the Hearing 
record.
Any person requiring special accommodations to attend the hearing is encouraged to contact our 
office at (979) 778-2165.  Sí desea información en Español, puede llamar al (979) 778-9615.
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